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Friday, 6 October 2023 

Dear parents/carers, 

York residential trip for Year 5/6 – July 2024 

 

We have received a huge amount of interest in the above trip and as such we have received 

enough deposits that we have filled all spaces. 

Unfortunately, your payment for Blessing came in as the 51st payment and, as such, we have 

placed her as our first reserve. 

To prevent us holding onto your money, we will refund £59 of your payment as we are asking 

parents for a payment of £1 to be added to the reserve list. 

Should anyone be unable to attend the trip, Blessing will be our first pupil to be given the 

opportunity. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 
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